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Officers' Meeting
February 27, 1984

UPDATE ON PURCHASE OF DOMPUTER - Harvey B. Sloan

The Officers concurred in the direction being taken
by the Federation staff to purchase an IBM 36
Computer




Officers' Meeting
September 21, 1982
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POTENTIAL DONATION OF COMPUTER TO FEDERATION-
Harvey Sloan, Assistant Director, Reporting




Report to Board on Computor Programming Costs,

See:

Board of Directors
United Jewish Federatiom
January 285, 1975
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Report to Officers on Computor Programming Costs.

Officars Meeting

United Jewish Federation
January 28, 1975
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